May 19,2024

Pat called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM

Bob led the pledge of allegiance

Pat thanked everyone for coming

Pat thanked the Rich and Lois Martin for hosting the meeting and the Tune up clinic
Pat turned the meeting over to Arlene

Arlene thanked Rich and Lois for hosting

Arlene mentioned the May Anniversaries and birthdays she also mentioned the get
wells

Arlene stated that Arlene is doing better she is off the pain medication, Don Dobre is
now going to Kessler for more tests, Bill Downings eye is getting worse

Arlene asked if anyone had someone who is graduating in the family, if so please put
their name on a list

Minutes: Toni read the April minutes

Treasure Report: Steve went over the report, Steve mentioned that if you brought your
T Bird and didn’t get a lottery ticket to please let him know

Correspondence: Lois stated there wasn’t any

CTCI: Donna about the minutes of the May meeting, convention rooms are sold out
and they are looking to get another block of rooms, they are looking for judges to judge
the Retro Birds, resume’s for the Director election are being accepted, the election is for
Directors for regions 2,4 and 6 also Director at large

Newsletter: Paul is starting to put it together, please send him anything you would like
to have in it

Membership: No new members, he will be going to car shows, Lois mentioned she



spoke to someone who is interested

Webpage: Pat stated he put the new roster on the page, CTCI members are
highlighted in blue, the pictures from the cruise is up

Facebook: Paul stated he put cruise pictures up
Arlene turned the meeting back to Pat

Pat spoke about the cruise, he stated it was great and thanked Mike and Theresa for
putting it together, Mike stated he learned a lot doing it

Pat stated that his sister in law Linda sent a letter thanking the club for the donation
given to the Mike LeStrange cancer foundation

Arlene spoke about the picnic, Arlene said we should do Bocci ball and asked if anyone
has any suggestions for games

Arlene spoke about the Christmas party, she stated that the DJ wants a list of songs we
would like to hear, she stated the party will be held at the Elks club in Mt Arlington, Pat
spoke about how good the food is

Lois asked if you are going to a meeting to please let the hosts know, Pat stated even if
you are not able to attend to let them know.

Sue mentioned that the meeting should be subsidized, Pat stated that it is the boards
decision, Steve mentioned that hosting a meeting is about every four years. Arlene
mentioned that when you host a meeting you do what you can and not try to out do
previous meetings

50/50 ws won by Arlene and Joe in the amount of $55.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:01 PM



